
 
 
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 

Call for nomination Interim Management Advisory 
Board, RCMP 
 
Start Date: February 25, 2019 
End Date: March 4, 2019 
Nunavut-wide 45 sec 

 

Are you interested in the administration and management of the Royal Canadian 
Mounted Police (RCMP)? Do you have experience and knowledge managing resources, 
operating budgets, and providing advice?  
 
The Governor in Council (GIC) has been appointed by the Governor General to select 

members for the RCMP Interim Management Advisory Board. The GIC will be assisted 

by the Government of Nunavut Department of Justice, to seek members for this board. 

This Board will be responsible for providing advice and recommending strategies to the 

RCMP Commissioner, on the administration and management of the RCMP.  

 

Applicants must be either a Canadian citizen or a permanent resident. 

 

The following Individuals are not eligible to apply for Board membership:  

a) current employees of the RCMP; 

b) members of the Senate, House of Commons, a provincial or territorial legislature 

of municipal government council; 

c) serving in another GIC role; or 

d) employed on a full-time basis in the federal public administration or the public 

service of the province, territory or municipality . 

 

All applicants will be required to pass a security clearance. If you are interested, please 

submit your resume and criminal record check to Riita Strickland, Assistant Deputy 

Minister, Department of Justice, at RStrickland@gov.nu.ca  or call 867-975-6071. 

Individuals selected for the nominations will be advised of their nomination.  

 

Deadline for submission is Monday, March 4, 2019. 
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ᐱᕙᓪᓕᐊᔪᑦ ᑐᓴᒐᒃᓴᙳᖅᑎᑕᐅᔪᑦ ᐱᔭᐅᔪᓐᓇᖃᑦᑕᖅᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑑᖓᓗᑎᒃ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ, ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ, www.gov.nu.ca. 
News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Tuhaqtaghat ittut Inuktitut, Qablunaatitut, Inuinnaqtun Uiviititullu talvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
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Media Contact:  
 
Matilda Madekufamba 
Policy and Communications Analyst 
Department of Justice 
867-975-6325 
mmadekufamba@gov.nu.ca 
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